
 
Kobe-Kansai Airport Bay Shuttle 

About postponing the start date for 
accepting reservations 

 

 

 

 
Thank you for using the Kobe-Kansai Airport Bay Shuttle. 

  

 Due to adjustments in our reservation system, we will postpone 

the start date of accepting reservations for boarding from 

February 2025 onward. 

 Reservations are scheduled to resume in early December 2024. 

 

Reservations through January 2025 can be made as usual. 

 

 We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and ask for 

your understanding. 


